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School 

 

 

SIAMS Inspection 
A copy of our SIAMS inspection is now on 
the school website. 
We are delighted with the report and would 
like to thank the whole school community for 
their contribution into making such a 
glowing report. 

Please find attached a poster 
advertising the BCVM Tigger 

Tiger Easter Event 
 

 

Star of the week 
We have awarded our KS1 Star of the 

week award to DD 
 and our 

KS2 award to HW 
 

Well done! 

 
 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
20th March – Confirmation Service, St 
Cuthberts 3pm 
23rd March – Height & Weight, Reception & 
Y6 pupils only 
4th April – 19th April – Easter Holidays, Bank 
Holiday & Inset Day 
2nd May – Bank Holiday 
9th May – 13th May – Y6 SATS week 

9th May – Forest School Starts this week 
27th May – 3rd June – Half Term 
6th June – Inset Day 
29th June – School Trip to Brockhole 
22nd July – School Finishes for the Summer 
Holidays 

 

 

ART 

Please can the juniors bring in an old 

T-shirt for an art project. This can 

be any colour/pattern. 

Thank you. 
 

Cats Protection Talk 

 
The children enjoyed an online talk from the 
Cats Protection yesterday. They enjoyed the 
interactive workshop and colouring in their cat 
masks. 

 

Blue & Yellow for Ukraine 
 

 
 

Thank you for all your contributions. 
We have raised £102.50. 

There will be a confirmation service in St 
Cuthberts on Sunday 20th March at 3pm. 
All are welcome to attend. 

The children have been talking about 
ECO issues and Miss Wilson is taking 
part in a beach clean-up day in 
Southport on Saturday 10th April.  
 
If any children would like to join Miss 
Wilson, please meet her at Southport 
Beach‘s vehicle access point at 10.30am.  


